WINDGATE  VILLAGE  
ANNUAL MEETING MINUTES
Tuesday, January 17, 2012

The meeting was called to order by President, Ray Sprogis. Present were Board Members:  Ray Sprogis, Dorothy Garwood, Michael Oxley and Jackie deGenova.  The Notice of Meeting was presented and the proof of quorum was verified. Carol Kloman of Patterson Merkle gave the property manager’s report. 

There were no nominees as a result of the Annual Meeting Notice mailing.  Three nominees were nominated from the floor:  Sara Brady, Tony Canovi and Brian Gault.  Tony Canovi was elected to the Board.  Sara Brady & Brian Gault were tied; Brian relinquished and Sara Brady was elected to the Board.  Carol Kloman thanked Ray Sprogis and Jackie deGenova for their years of service; they have served well and been a huge asset to the Board. 
In response to resident questions it was reported that we currently have 41 investment units and 109 owner-occupied units.  We recently sent out mailings requesting updated leases for all rental units and all but six leases have been submitted.

Our new Board members are Sara Brady and Tony Canovi, serving with Mike Oxley, Mike Phillian and Dorothy Garwood. The new Board President is Michael Oxley.  Sara Brady is Vice-President, Dorothy Garwood is Secretary and Tony Canovi is Treasurer.  
Sign-up sheets for committees for landscape, architectural review and declarations and by-laws were available at the close of the meeting.  If you are interested in serving on one of these committees please contact a Board Member. 

The next quarterly board meeting will be held Tuesday, April 3rd at 6:30 p.m. at the Italian Club, 1739 West Third, Columbus, Ohio 43212.  Please join us. 

Dorothy Garwood

Secretary
